June 20, 1998

TRY
New Mexico Qil & Gas Commission WE©LE’J M?E'

Attn. Mr. Frank Chaves 7 1993
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, NM 87410 ©IL @O '\Jo @UL

Re: Hallwood - Gilbreath #1 M -2g — 3o/~ j3 1/
Dear Mr. Chaves:

We live at 5560 Franks Lane in Farmington. There is, what we would estimate to
be about %2 mile southeast across the river from where we live, the above referenced gas
well that has a very noisy compressor on location.

We recognize this is a multi use area and certain accommodations have to be made,
however, it seems that this compressor is far too noisy for a residential area.

The undersigned are also affected by this monotonous drone.

We would appreciate if you could tell us if this installation is appropriate for this area
and properly muffled, as it is a constant aggravation and annoyance.

Yours very truly, .

s Ty
Larry and LeAnn Foutz - Q”""’ %

5560 Franks Lane
Farmington, NM 87402
325-9881 wk.

327-5503 hin.
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